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Date: January-31-19 4:16:47 PM

Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve. Canada’s National
Parks should not be subjected to activities that may affect the park and animals that reside within the park.

Thank you,

Cindy Tait
COA 1HS8

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



